
Hello!

 

Are your students looking for new and exciting ways to get involved in advocacy and leadership? Check out 

PAs for Women Empowerment! We are a non-profit organization aiming to support the continued personal and 

professional growth of women in the PA profession. Membership to this organization provides opportunities for 

mentorship, education, and resources to ensure that the next generation of practitioners thrive in clinical roles 

as well as in leadership and advocacy positions. 

As an official Caucus of the AAPA, our board has a voting platform at the annual House of Delegates’ meeting, 

and we want to elevate your voices! We have already passed four resolutions and are excited to build on these 

successes. 

Our organization aims to break down barriers for women so that they can excel in their chosen field of practice. 

With a 2-year student membership costing less than a large pizza, this is an opportunity you don’t want to miss 

out on!  

Please reach out to me at Sabrina.denton@duke.edu with any questions!

 

Thank you,

Sabrina 

https://www.pasforwe.org/#:~:text=PAs%20for%20Women%20Empowerment%20is,women%20in%20healthcare%20and%20leadership
mailto:Sabrina.denton@duke.edu

